
 

 
 
 

The Education Alliance (operating as South Hunsley School and Sixth Form College) is a charitable limited 
company registered in England and Wales No. 7542211 whose registered office is at the above address. 

 

To: Parents/Carers of Year 9 Students 

 

Our Ref: 87866176 

 

13 January 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Re: Year 9 Important Dates  

 

Happy New Year. I hope you were able to find time to relax and enjoy the festive period. Following our 

Options launch event last month, and with Progress Evening happening this week and next, I wanted to 

provide a couple of reminders of key dates and the support available. 

 

A link for your child’s options form will be emailed to the parent/carer account held on Arbor in the week of 

Monday 27 January. Please keep an eye out for this and complete it as soon as your child has confirmed 

their choices. All forms should be completed by Monday 24 February.  

 

A summary of all the different courses available can be found in our options booklet. If your child has mislaid 

their paper copy, you can visit the curriculum pages of the school website here for an online version here. 

 

Students can also speak to any of our subject teachers, their form tutor or our careers advisor if they have 

any questions. They have also had an opportunity to log in to Unifrog, our online careers platform, and 

complete some short questionnaires. The results from these can help match students with careers they are 

most suited to. However, the search function on Unifrog allows students to investigate any career or 

qualification they might be interested in. 

 

Once forms are complete, we will write again to confirm the choices that are showing on our system to 

confirm these are accurate. 

 

Finally, I’d like to take this opportunity to thank all parents and carers for your support for students and 

school staff during the process so far. 

 

Yours faithfully,  

 
Mr B Gray 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

https://southhunsley.org.uk/curriculum/

